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22 April 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

You all received a text from me today to tell you when you can come and collect the next pack of work that 

your child should complete at home. This work has been set by our staff. It is important that you collect it 

and make sure your child completes this work to help them continue to learn. 

 

When you collect the work you should come to the PE Hall. Please remember the importance of social 

distancing. This means you should wait in the queue at least 2 metres away from other people. We will serve 

you as quickly as possible. 

 

These are the dates when you can collect the work: 

 

 Monday 27 April 
 

Tuesday 28 April Wednesday 29 
April 

Thursday 30 April 

9:30am until 
11:45am 

Year 6 parents Year 5 parents Reception parents Year 4 parents 

1:15pm until 
3:30pm 

Year 2 parents Year 1 parents Nursery parents Year 3 parents 

 

Please remember that your child should also have a go at the activities provided by the BBC. New lessons are 

being put up each day. These can be seen live from 9am each week day on BBC iPlayer or at any time on 

www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize 

 

 I hope that you and your families are safe and well at this difficult time. 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mr Moore 
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